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Meas dum

| am writing on behalf of the University of Aberdeen Development Trust to thank you for
Aberdeen Bach Choir's most kind donation of £1,200 to continue the James Lobban
Conducting Scholarship and the James Lobban Musicology Prize. This is a wonderful and
most generous gift, and we are extremely grateful for your ongoing support of the University
and its music students.

| was most pleased to hear that this year's James Lobban Conducting Scholarship has
been awarded to talented music student, Andreas Stensholt. | haven’t had the pleasure of
meeting Andreas but my colleagues in the Music Department advise that he is a very gifted
individual with a wealth of musical knowledge and experience behind him. The Scholarship
will only serve to further enhance his talent and musical abilities.

My colleague, Emma Leiper, in the Development Trust will be pleased to keep you updated
on Andreas’ development and indeed to keep you up to date with the James Lobban
Musicology Prize and the Graduation award ceremony in summer 2015.

In the meantime thank you again for the Bach Choir’s generous gift. Your support truly does
make a difference.
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